
Inquiry into Auditor General Report No.202: Meeting Obligations to Protect Ramsar 
Wetlands (2016)

Ms Lucy Ivey 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

YOUR SUBMISSION
Submission: 
I am writing to express my ongoing frustration that duck shooting is still allowed in Victorian waterways 
when all the evidence points to a decline in overall water bird numbers. I live in regional Victoria and know 
that people visiting our tourism offering on the Goulburn River are wanting to see live, healthy bird life, not 
hearing shots and seeing people kill the bird life they love to experience. Duck hunting around Nagambie 
and Murchison does not promote tourism, it does the opposite and locals hate living with the sound of guns 
and knowledge of birds being needlessly shot for sport. 

Do you have any additional comments or suggestions?: 
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